From: Babik, Melissa M (DFW)

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW); ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
Subject: RE: Comments for Revised DNS 18-013
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 9:22:13 AM

Thank you for the review of the determination of nonsignificance for the Teanaway Family Farm
Restoration Project. Our proposed actions will follow the guidance in this letter.

Melissa Babik

L. T. Murray Wildlife Area Manager
201 North Pearl Street

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: 509-925-6746

Cell: 509-899-9686
Melissa.Babik@dfw.wa.gov

"In the end we will conserve only what we love, we will love only what we understand, and we will
understand only what we are taught."—Baba Dioum, 1968

From: ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 3:52 PM

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk?2 @dfw.wa.gov>
Subject: Comments for Revised DNS 18-013
Importance: High

Please see the attached comment letter for the Teanaway Family Farm Restoration project.
Thank you,

Gwen Clear

WA State Dept. of Ecology
Regional SEPA Coordinator
1250 W. Alder Street

Union Gap, WA 98903-0009
(509) 575-2012
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov
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